
 
Missions Update 
 
 
 
From bulletin: June 6, 2021 
MISSIONS FOCUS: Brian & Faith Janssen, OMF, Taiwan 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 
Each month, we highlight one of the missions organizations supported by our 
church’s Great Commission Fund. 
- Brian and Faith Janssen have been serving in Taiwan for over 8 years, Faith 
was a former CCS teacher, Brian taught at Redwood Christian Schools 
- Their mission is to reach university students through English Clubs, Bible 
Studies, and outreach events at their community Gospel Life Center 
- Faith also serves as OMF’s Taiwan coordinator for short term mission workers 
 
The Janssens have the following prayer requests.  
- Closure for their family in Taiwan as they transition back to US next month 

(July 1) 
- suitable car and other details for one-year home assignment (Vancouver, WA) 
- smooth transition for new OMF team leader, Ben, in Taiwan. 
 
Attached is a pdf of their latest newsletter.  
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, 
countries and people locally and globally! 

 






